
CERT NEWS 

The annual North Fort Myers Fire Department CERT picnic 
was held early March, and it was fun for all that attended. 

The new CERT shed is coming along and we have received 
several donations of equipment. A new listing of what is 
still needed will be out shortly. Thank you to all that have 
donated. 

The CERT fundraiser will be held in the clubhouse on 13 
April 2024 at 6 to 9. We will have entertainment, Heart to 
Heart is performing, food (provided by the men’s club), 
share the wealth and giveaways.  Tickets will be $5.00 
and $5.00 for food. BYOB but we will have soda. 

Please come and support our CERT team! 

Our next monthly meeting will be 4 April at 1pm in the 
lounge. Join us to volunteer. 

Thank you, 

Dave Gregson 

 
Submitted by Diana Ferrucci 

 


